
  

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
Interstate 95 Master Plan 

Project Corridor Study-District Two, Florida

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

The Flor ida Department of  
Transportation is conducting a 
study called the Interstate 95 (I-95) 
Master Plan, designed to guide 
development of an intermodal 
interstate system that will serve the 
mobility needs of people and freight 
and foster economic growth and 
development. The Department will 
be holding a public meeting to seek 
input from the public on future plans 
for I-95 from the St. Johns/Flagler 
County Line to Interstate 10 in St. 
Johns and Duval Counties, Florida.  
This meeting will be held on 
Thursday, October 12, 2006, at 
the Renaissance Resort at World 
Golf Village, 500 South Legacy 
Trail, St. Augustine, Florida.  

Beginning at 4:30 p.m., Department 
personnel with maps, drawings and 
other project information will be 
available to discuss possible future 
improvements to the interstate, as 
well as answer any questions 
regarding the study.  At 6:30 p.m., 
the Department wil l  give a 
presentation which will be followed 
by an opportunity for public 
comment.  

The project is being developed in 
compliance with Title VI and 
Related Statutes of the Civil Rights 
Act. Public participation is solicited 
without regard to race, color, 
religion, sex, age, national origin, 
disability or familial status.  Anyone 
needing project or public meeting 
i n f o r m a t i o n  o r  s p e c i a l  
accommodations under the 
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Financial Project ID: 405761-2

Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, should write or call the numbers given below. Special 
accommodation requests  should be made at least seven (7) days prior to the public meeting.  It is the 
policy of the Florida Department of Transportation to prohibit materials and/or exhibits in our public 
workshops, meetings and hearings that are not the property of the Department   Therefore, no outside 
party will be allowed to display or hand out materials in any of these events.

Your attendance at this public meeting is encouraged and any comments made are appreciated. If you 
have any questions or comments please do not hesitate to contact the Project Manager, Mr. Jim Green, 
at 1-800-207-8236 or (904) 360-5684; Florida Department of Transportation, 2198 Edison Avenue,  
Jacksonville, Florida  32204; email: james.green@dot.state.fl.us, or fax: 904-360-5649.
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